
Public Notice 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FY 2020 BUDGET FOR THE TOWN OF CLIFTON 
 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Clifton Town Council as provided by law will hold a 

public hearing on this budget for Fiscal Year 2019-2020 on July 11, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. at the 

Clifton Town Hall; 510 N. Coronado Blvd. Any taxpayer may appear and be heard in favor or 

against any budget item.  Upon conclusion of the budget hearing; the Clifton Town Council will 

immediately convene to regular session and make final estimates and adopt the estimates 

determined upon. 

 

The public may review a copy of the Town’s Tentative Budget at Clifton Town Hall between the 

hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday or at the town’s website at 

cliftonaz.com 

 

 

 

 

 

The undersigned certify that the Town of Clifton has met the posting requirements of 

A.R.S. 38-431.02 

 

 

Esperanza Castaneda, Town Clerk 

 

 

Posted this 21
th

  day of June, 2019. 

 


